
MINUTES 

PUBLIC HEARING FOR RESOLUTION 2024-102 “AUTHORIZE THE MAYOR 

TO APPLY FOR AND RECEIVE FUNDING UNDER THE RESTORE NY 

GRANT PROGRAM ADDITIONALLY CONDUCTING A PUBLIC HEARING 

REGARDING SUCH” 

MONDAY, DECEMBER 16, 2024 

6:30 P.M. 

 
A motion was made by Trustee Prevratil to open the public hearing. 

Motion seconded by Trustee DePaulo. 

 

Vote:    Trustee Prevratil  Yes 

   Trustee DePaulo  Yes 

   Deputy Mayor Lockart  Yes 

   Mayor Rubino   Yes 

Motion passed. 

 

The Deputy Clerk read aloud the public hearing notice as it appeared in the newspaper. 

 

Mayor Rubino explained that Luizzi Companies purchased 1579 Central Avenue and is now 

applying for the RESTORE NY grant funding to demolish the building and later rebuild.  

 

Resident Janice Potter was present in the audience and asked what would be rebuilt, and Mayor 

Rubino stated that it is currently undecided. He mentioned that anything that is built will be better 

than what currently exists.  

 

There were no further questions or comments from the board or public. 

 

Trustee Prevratil made a motion to close the public hearing.  

Motion seconded by Trustee DePaulo. 

 

Vote:    Trustee Prevratil  Yes 

   Trustee DePaulo  Yes 

   Deputy Mayor Lockart  Yes 

   Mayor Rubino   Yes 

Motion passed. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:32 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Hannah Curran 

Deputy Village Clerk 
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